Sandra Yang
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From: Jessica <jessicacaravella@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 6:43 PM

To: Sandra Yang

Subject: Cell Phone Tower On Skyline Dr

Dear Ms. Yang,
My name is Jessica Caravella and | reside in Orchard Glen right off of Skyline Trail.

I am writing in support of the cell phone tower that is to be built by Renegade Towers on Skyline Dr just south of Chase
Dr and north of Foothill Pkwy. We have almost no cell phone service in our own home, our calls drop the second we get
near Trudy Wy and it causes so many problems trying to get work done while having spotty service at home. In addition,
there is almost no service at all when we are walking or hiking on Skyline Trail and it always makes us feel unsafe.

This cell tower is such an easy fix to this problem. We are in full support of this tower going up and would like to have
your support as well so this project can move forward.

Thank you,

Jessica Caravella
714-803-5527
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Sandra Yang

From: Mike Barney <damps247@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 6:52 PM

To: Sandra Yang

Subject: Cell tower

I'm certainly in favor of construction of a cell tower at Skyline and Chase in Corona. As we are barely on the border of
any cell signal at all up here, this would be a welcome addition to our community.

Thanks.

Mike Barney
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Authorized Agent for Verizon Wireless
RECEIVED

MAR 2 8 2019

March 28, 2019

City of Corona - Planning Division Community Development Dept
c/fo Harald Luna, Project Planner

400 S. Vicentia Avenue

Corona, CA 92882

RE: Conditional Use Permit (CUP2018-0003) for a New Multi-Carrier Wireless Facility
Renegade Site Name: Skyline

Dear Mr. Luna,

It is the intention of Verizon Wireless to locate its antennas and equipment at the proposed Renegade
Towers multi-carrier wireless facility referenced above. At the request of Renegade Towers, Verizon Wireless
contacted Verizon customers within ZIP code 92882 where the proposed facility is located. Based on the
text messages received, the Verizon customers who will be serviced by the proposed facility overwhelmingly
support the facilities approval and construction.

Attached is the Verizon letter supporting the need for the Skyline facility and samples of text messages
received from Verizon customers.

On behalf of Verizon Wireless, | request that the attached letter and text samples be included in the staff
report for CUP2018-0003, and that the Corona Planning Division recognize and support the community
benefits of the project.

Please contact me at 949-295-9031 should you have any questions regarding these documents.

Respec_?ul(y submitted,
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LAnd Use Specialist
martlink, LLC
Authorized Agent for Verizon Wireless

Smartlink LLC
3300 Irvine Avenue, Newport Beach, CA 92660
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Verizon Wireless

15505 Sand Canyon Ave, Bldg. D
Irvine, CA 92618

March 19, 2019

Planning & Housing Commission
City of Corona

400 South Vicentia Avenue
Corona, California 92882

Re: 505 Supporters for Verizon Wireless Facility
at Intersection of West Foothill and Skyline, Corona

Dear Commissioners:

I am the Verizon Wireless Marketing Director over the team that maintains and manages all data
and information messages that are sent to Verizon Wireless customers in California. In
connection with its proposed facility, Verizon Wireless arranged for a text message to be sent to
customers with billing addresses within ZIP code 92882 in Corona. The entire text message sent
reads as follows:

Free Verizon Message: Reply YES to this text to show your support for improved
Verizon Wireless service in Corona. Add a message to tell the City you support a
wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree near the intersection of West Foothill
and Skyline. Include your email address for updates.

The text message above was sent on March 13, 2019. As of March 18, 2019, we have received
505 affirmative text message responses indicating support for the proposed facility and eight
respondent opposed. Text messages received confirm the need to provide improved Verizon
Wireless service in Corona. Samples of the text messages received from Verizon Wireless
customers appear on the attached page.

I am available to verify the above information as you may require.

Sincergly,

Jerefy McCarty
Director
Customer Relationship Manager

Attachment



Sample Text Messages of Support
Verizon Wireless Facility
at Intersection of West Foothill and Skyline, Corona

| support the addition of a wireless tower disguised as a eucalyptus tree near the
intersection of West foothill and skyline.

| support the improved service

| support this entire message - ONLY IF there is NO extra cost to me. Thank you.
I'm in favor,

Yes | support a wireless facility near the intersection of west foothill and skyline

YES | support to have a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree to be placed in
Corona to better improve our wireless service.

Yes , | support better coverage within the Corona city limits.

Yes .. | support a wireless disguised as eucalyptus tree West Foothill and Skyline
Yes | support a disguised wireless facility

YES | support a wireless facility

YES | support a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree near the intersection of
West Foothill and Skyline.

YES | support a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree near W Foothill and
Skyline.

YES | support a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree.

Yes | support another wireless tower at foothill and skyline in corona
Yes | support the updated wireless line in the form of a E....tree.

yes | support the wireless facility in corona. ...thank u ..

Yes | support Verizon

yes if this doesn't raise my bill

Yes it is needed. Reception in south Corona is very intermittent.
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YES that would be great!

Yes We support

YES! But they can pay for it out of their profits not raising our rates!

YES! Cell service has been HORRIBLE in my area. | support this 100%

Yes! | always drop calls there

Yes! | have poor service at my corona address.

YES! We have terrible service where | live.

Yes, |support a wireless facility disguise as the eucalyptus tree.

Yes, and | support the wireless tower

Yes, i am tired of dropping calls driving over Foothill headed towards Greenriver

YES, | support a new wireless facility disguised as an eucalyptus tree near west Foothill
and Skyline Randall Brand

YES, | support a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree near the intersection of
West Foothill and Skyline

Yes, | would like the additional cell signal support near the intersection of skyline and
foothill , thank you -

YES, PLEASE
Yes, please improve coverage.

Yes, we fully support this. Verizon supplies excellent customer service and it would be
an improvement to our city.

YES, will improve communication for the thousands that hike Skyline in case of an
emergency.

Yes, yes phone does not work consistently on our home near canyon crest and green
river, much needed

Yes. Calls drop in the area.
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YES. A necessity particularly when on urgent calls/communications.
YES. Better safety for hikers and walkers in this area. No more dropped calls.
Yes. | support the cell tower

Yes. | work on cell towers for a living. | am in full support of adding a mono-eucalyptus
in Corona.

Yes. It would be nice to have a wireless facility near Foothill and Skyline.
Yes. Need improved coverage.

Yes. Numerous dropped calls on foothill | would appreciate better service
Yes. Please add the wireless facility.

Yes. Reception in Corona is WEAK! eucalyptus tree is the way to go.
Yes. So many dead zones in that area.

YES...| support a wireless facility disguised as a eucalyptus tree near Foothill and
Skyline

Yes...we need this in Corona.
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